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27 July  2021 

 

RE:  CABOOLTURE HISTORICAL VILLAGE EXCURSION 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Year 2 Students 

  

The Caboolture Historical Village excursion is quickly approaching. It has been planned as 

part of our Inquiry unit this semester. Please note the details below: 

  

Date of Excursion:  Friday 13 August 2021  

  

Time of Bus Departure: 9:00am 

  

Time of Bus Returning: 2:30pm (approx.) 

 

Travel Arrangements:  Bus 

  

What to Bring: Morning Tea and Lunch - This should be packed in a normal 

lunchbox.  

  Drink bottle of water 

 School Bag 

What to Wear:  School Sports Uniform 

School Hat 

Sunscreen 

  

Parent Consent: Please complete the online Parent Consent/Medical Form by 

Friday 6  August 2021.  

 

Please note:  Students who do not have parent consent 

completed by the due date will not be allowed to attend. 

 

Permission to attend this excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  

Parent Lounge can be accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will 

require your login details to access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if 

you don’t know these details.  

The Caboolture Historical Village has a COVID safe plan in place which restricts the 

number of adults that can attend. This may also affect the number of displays for the 

children on the day. We are hoping to have three parent helpers, but this may change 

according to COVID regulations. If you would like to help on this excursion, please fill out 

the parent helper form. Names will be drawn out of a hat at random, as per school policy. 

Should you have any questions about the excursion, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Warm regards 

 

Cathy Henderson and Julie Woolf  

Year 2 Classroom Teachers         
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